
Nursing Home Disclosure Requirements 
 
 

The New York State public health law is amended by adding a new section 2829 that addresses 

nursing home disclosure requirements effective 10/21/2021. 

 

1. Beechwood Homes is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization licensed in New York State.  As 

such, it has no owners. 

 

2. There is no landlord on the Beechwood Homes premises. 

 

3. Beechwood Homes routinely reviews and screens vendors/contracts/agreements for 

the provision of goods or services for which the facility pays with any portion of 

Medicaid or Medicare funds.  The facility utilizes Kinney Services Inc. (KSI) Kchecks© 

system which allows us to automatically search a central repository on a monthly basis 

for individuals and entities that have been excluded from participating in federally 

funded healthcare programs which include Medicare and Medicaid.  This insures that 

our vendors/contracts/agreements are appropriate to participate and be paid with 

funds received from Medicare and Medicaid.  Some specific examples would be: A. The 

Medicare Managed Care Plans – IHA, BCBS, & Univera; B. LTC Pharmacy – Buffalo 

Pharmacy; C. Fire Systems and Prevention – Davis Ulmer.  If you would like additional 

information, please contact Cynthia Mykins, Beechwood Homes Corporate Compliance 

Officer at 716-810-7340 or Rich McCune, Administrator at 716-810-7303. 

 

4. The facility rates for residency and services for non-governmental payer source range 

from $199.00/day - $592.25/day, which includes all applicable NYS taxes.  

 


